

Planning and Project Management

December 20, 1996

Mr. Linden H. Welch & Mr. James F. Rushe Welch & Rushe, Inc. P.O. Box 3510 Capitol Heights, Md. 20791-3510

Re: Hospital - 3 North Labor and Delivery

Dear Peter and Jim:

I would like to thank you on behalf of Georgetown University for the excellent job that was done on the recent Intensive Care Nursery medical gas piping outage / tie-in on December 4, 1996. This work could not have been performed without complete cooperation, meticulous coordination, and superb tradesman. This very complicated job that required weeks of planning and preparation was performed quickly, efficiently, and most importantly without adversely effecting thirty-five very fragile premature infants.

I would like to commend your entire Medical Center team and especially: Paul Dempsey, Larry Graves, Danny Clark, Eric Cradoc, Mike Buttline, Luther Winder, Graig Suratt, and Keith Keplinger for all their fine work.

Sincerely.

Gordon C. Wadey, P.E. Sr. Project Manager